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  Christmas Greetings, My Little Friend Lynette
Harris Denton,2011-04 Welcome to the story of the
birth of Jesus, a recollection of many of the
events of the Bible as they unfold in the little
town of Bethlehem. This greeting is told as a
letter from Jesus to children of this generation,
captivating each of the young readers with his
glorious birth in warm and vivid detail. Jesus'
birth as seen through His eyes makes it a personal
experience for children today.
  You're My Little Christmas Wish Nicola
Edwards,Natalie Marshall,2019-10-03 You're my
little Christmas wish. You glitter on my tree. I
wished on you, and here you are, All cosy next to
me. Celebrate your little Christmas wish with this
sweet and colourful rhyming board book.
  My Christmas Wish for You Lisa Swerling,Ralph
Lazar,2021 Told in rhyming text, a group of
excited children prepares for a special Christmas,
spreading cheer as they decorate the tree and play
in the snow with their friends while waiting for
Santa.
  The Christmas Wish Lori Evert,2022-09-13
Celebrate the season with this New York Times
bestselling wintry tale that will have readers of
all ages believing in the magic of Christmas. This
is one to pull out every year and savor all winter
long! In the merry tradition of classics like The
Polar Express, this special picture book captures
the holiday spirit. This is a timeless classic one
to reread every year and savor all winter long!
Long ago, a brave little girl named Anja wanted to
be one of Santa's elves.So she leaves a note for
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her family and helps her elderly neighbor prepare
for the holiday, then she straps on her skis, and
heads out into the snowy landscape. From a red
bird to a polar bear to a reindeer, a menagerie of
winter animals help Anja make her way to Santa. A
generous trim-size, matte cover, extraordinary
photographs, and foiled title make this a special
book for the holiday season. And don't miss the
other Wish books: The Reindeer Wish The Tiny Wish
The Brave Little Puppy The Puppy's Wish The Polar
Bear Wish
  You're My Little Christmas Wish Nicola
Edwards,2019-09-17 'Tis the season to share this
adorable, rhyming Christmas story with your little
one! National Bestselling Series Get into the
holiday spirit and celebrate your little one with
You’re My Little Christmas Wish. Featuring
Christmas favorites such as snowmen, gingerbread
men, and reindeer—and paired with sweet, rhyming
text—this board book celebrates parents' love for
their children with a holiday twist. The die-cut,
dimensional pieces are perfect for little hands as
they follow the adorable Christmas story. Get to
know the You're My Little series from Silver
Dolphin Books! From Valentine’s Day to Christmas
Day and every day in between, the bestselling
You’re My Little series is cute as can be—and
festive too! Each spread of these chunky board
books shows a child and parent pair with adorable
illustrations by Natalie Marshall, as well as
shaped cut-outs and raised elements. Perfect for
cuddling up with your little one, these sweet
rhyming stories celebrates a parent’s love for
their child.
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  100 Christmas Wishes New York Public
Library,2018-10-16 A treasure trove of vintage
Christmas cards, 100 Christmas Wishes is the
perfect holiday treat from the New York Public
Library. Every year as the days grow shorter,
amidst the holly, cookies, and carols there is
another timeless holiday tradition—sending and
receiving Christmas cards to and from those you
love. 100 Christmas Wishes is a collection of
vintage holiday cards, all from the archives of
the New York Public Library. The Library houses
one of the greatest collections of early Christmas
postcards from around the world with thousands of
cards depicting every imaginable holiday scene.
Archivists selected one hundred of the best cards
from the extensive collection to share in 100
Christmas Wishes. From the elegant, gilded Santa
Clauses and statuesque angels, to yuletide still
lifes, tumbling tots and puppies with bows round
their necks, each card is a beautiful celebration
of the holiday season. The book also includes six
perforated postcards with reproductions of the
designs so you too can share a vintage Christmas
wish with friends and family on your list. As
Rosanne Cash, a patron and friend of the Library
as well as a devoted fan of Christmas cards, says
in her introduction “This collection of early
Christmas postcards, housed for a century in the
New York Public Library archives, distills those
abiding wishes for the holidays from revelers from
long ago and faraway, in a wish for peace, joy,
magic, bounty, family, and for light to be shone
‘round the world at Christmas, past and future.’”
  My French Country Home Sharon Santoni,2017-08-08
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Entertaining at home in gracious French style.
Born from her experience of everyday living in
France, Sharon Santoni reveals the gracious, easy
French way of entertaining guests at her
countryside home, year-round. Personal stories
evoke the spirit of the French lifestyle, while
gorgeous photos make us feel right at home.
Santoni creates lush bouquets from her garden and
utilizes resources from surrounding nature to lay
gorgeous tables both indoors and outdoors. Venues
range from a Sunday morning breakfast on the
patio, to a ladies lunch in her lush garden, a
formal dinner in her dining room, and a picnic by
the river. Santoni also shares 15 favorite recipes
utilizing seasonal foods. Find inspiration for
your tables throughout the seasons, and discover
the simple pleasure of entertaining friends and
family. Sharon Santoni writes the popular blog My
French Country Home. She is the author of My
Stylish French Girlfriends (Gibbs Smith). She
resides in Normandy, France.
  Ming's Christmas Wishes Susan L. Gong,2020 Ming,
the daughter of Chinese immigrants in 1930s
California, wants to be like other children at
school and celebrate Christmas with a tree, but
after her father takes her to see a wise old
friend, she discovers a better way to honor her
heritage.
  In This House, We Will Giggle Courtney
DeFeo,2014-10-07 What do indoor picnics and funny
face contests have to do with loving Jesus? More
than you realize! As a mom in the throes of
parenting, Courtney DeFeo believes that instilling
virtues in children starts with laughter, not
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lecture. That perspective propelled her to create
this idea-packed book, in which she offers
motivating reflections, real-life stories, and a
sandbox full of inventive ways to help you turn
your kids’ hearts toward God. Each chapter focuses
on one virtue that is key for developing your
child’s character. Along with insights into how
this virtue plays out in the nitty-gritty of life,
Courtney includes a memory verse, activity ideas,
and discussion questions to reinforce that virtue
throughout the month. Here you’ll find a full year
of ways to draw your children closer to God
through delightful antics like Family Olympics,
One Fancy Feast, and Light ’Em Up. In This House,
We Will Giggle shows you how to capture the hearts
of your children through fun—so that they
experience the goodness of Christ, the joy of
following Him, and the difference they can make in
the lives of others. (Water balloons not
included!)
  A Christmas Wish for Corduroy B.G. Hennessy,Don
Freeman,2017-10-17 A classic holiday story about a
teddy bear loved by children for 50 years. It’s
almost Christmas and Corduroy sits on a department
store shelf, wishing he could be a child’s holiday
gift—but he’s a plain bear, and nobody seems to
notice him. He sets out across the store to ask
Santa Claus for help, but he can’t visit without
wearing a special outfit! After stopping to try on
hats, boots, and even baby clothes, Corduroy
finally arrives at the North Pole. Can Santa help
Corduroy find a new home in time for Christmas?
With warm humor and classic art, A Christmas Wish
for Corduroy takes readers back to the beginning
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and shows how Corduroy became the beloved bear we
know today. This is a heartwarming story about the
power of hope, perseverance, and friendship--an
important addition to any Corduroy collection, and
the perfect way to celebrate Corduroy's 50th
anniversary.
  Christmas Wishes ,2018-09-18 Celebrate the
Christmas season with Catboy, Gekko, and Owlette
with this deluxe storybook based on PJ Masks, the
hit preschool series airing on Disney Junior! It
is almost Christmas Day, and the PJ Masks have
many wishes for the holiday season. What will they
wish for? Most of all, they wish for you to have a
very merry Christmas! PJ Masks © Frog Box /
Entertainment One UK Limited / Walt Disney EMEA
Productions Limited 2014
  Christmas Greeting to My English Friends Hans
Christian Andersen,1984-06-01
  Christmas Wishes and Mistletoe Kisses Jenny
Hale,2015-10-23
  Christmas Greetings, Little Friend Santa Claus
(Fictitious character),1960
  Disney's Little Einsteins: June's New Shoes
Disney Book Group,Marcy Kelman,2007-04-01 CATALOG
COPY DESCRIPTION: In the Little Einsteins’ latest
adventure, June gets a brand-new pair of ballet
shoes. She can’t wait to try them out, but each
time she attempts a leap or twirl, she falls. It’s
up to the Little Einsteins team to help their
friend to gain the confidence she needs to use her
shoes to save the day! Building on the success of
the Baby Einstein’s 93% U.S. brand awareness,
Little Einsteins keeps with the unique educational
philosophy of using classical music, art, and
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real-world imagery to engage and teach
preschoolers about the natural world around them.
Anchored by a U.S.Video/DVD premiere in August
2005 and followed by a much-anticipated TV series
in October 2005, the Little Einsteins series is
sure to be the next beloved brand on the preschool
reading level.
  You're My Little Christmas Cookie Nicola
Edwards,2023-10-12 Celebrate your little Christmas
Cookie with this sweet and colourful rhyming board
book. Little ones will love the chunky board
pages, peek-through holes and raised pieces in
this tactile book. With joyful, vibrant artwork by
Natalie Marshall, this is the perfect book to read
together over the Christmas season.
  People I Want to Punch in the Throat Jen
Mann,2014-09-09 NATIONAL BESTSELLER • A debut
collection of witty, biting essays laced with a
surprising warmth, from Jen Mann, the writer
behind the popular blog People I Want to Punch in
the Throat People I want to punch in the throat: •
anyone who feels the need to bling her washer and
dryer • humblebraggers • people who treat their
pets like children Jen Mann doesn’t have a filter,
which sometimes gets her in trouble with her
neighbors, her fellow PTA moms, and that one woman
who tried to sell her sex toys at a home shopping
party. Known for her hilariously acerbic
observations on her blog, People I Want to Punch
in the Throat, Mann now brings her sharp wit to
bear on suburban life, marriage, and motherhood in
this laugh-out-loud collection of essays. From the
politics of joining a play group, to the thrill of
mothers’ night out at the gun range, to the
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rewards of your most meaningful relationship (the
one you have with your cleaning lady), nothing is
sacred or off-limits. So the next time you find
yourself wearing fuzzy bunny pajamas in the school
carpool line or accidentally stuck at a co-
worker’s swingers party, just think, What would
Jen Mann do? Or better yet, buy her book. Praise
for People I Want to Punch in the Throat “People I
Want to Punch in the Throat is so good that it’ll
make you want to adopt all the cats in the world.
I’m not sure about the correlation, but it’s that
good. It should come with a warning.”—Jenny
Lawson, author of Let’s Pretend This Never
Happened “Jen Mann has an amazing way of telling
stories that will make you cringe and burst out
laughing at the same time. From swinger parties to
racist toddlers, she makes the suburbs
unbelievably funny.”—Karen Alpert, author of I
Heart My Little A-Holes “Jen Mann says the things
we’re all too afraid to say. Her honest and
hilarious writing style reminds me of David
Sedaris and Tina Fey.”—Robin O’Bryant, author of
Ketchup Is a Vegetable: And Other Lies Moms Tell
Themselves “Jen Mann’s shrewd and unrelenting
assault on the absurdity of suburban life is an
honest peek into the occasional nightmare that is
part of living the American dream. I love Jen. I
wish she was my neighbor. It’s so refreshing to
know that I’m not the only one who wants to punch
almost everyone in the f***ing throat.”—Nicole
Knepper, author of Moms Who Drink And Swear
  Catalog of Copyright Entries. Part 1. [B] Group
2. Pamphlets, Etc. New Series Library of Congress.
Copyright Office,1937
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  Catalog of Copyright Entries ,1936-07
  Catalogue of Title-entries of Books and Other
Articles Entered in the Office of the Librarian of
Congress, at Washington, Under the Copyright Law
... Wherein the Copyright Has Been Completed by
the Deposit of Two Copies in the Office Library of
Congress. Copyright Office,1914
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professional
journal it is
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journal
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a 501c3 not for
profit
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published
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since 1962 we
publish two 250
page issues per
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directed to a
readership
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new music
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western art
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table of
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